Does your Intergroup want to send a Representative
to the Region One Assembly?
Not sure you have enough money to do that?  Help is here! 
Region One has budgeted funds to help smaller service bodies send a Representative to Region One Assembly in October. The Budget, Finance, and Delegate Support (BFDS) committee oversees the process and recommends support amounts to the Region One board. If you would like help so your area can have a voice in Region’s decisions, you need to fill out an application and get it back to the Region treasurer by the deadline.

Here’s how:
1. The email with this cover letter includes an application form. Look over the application form and collect the information you need to fill it out.
2. Fill out your application and either mail it or email a scan of it to the Region treasurer. If you mail a hard copy, it must be postmarked no later than August 1, 2017 and mailed to PO Box 23235, Tigard, OR USA 97281. If you email it, it must be sent no later than August 5, 2017 to RegionOneTreasurer@yahoo.com.

3. The BDFS committee uses the applications to decide how to distribute the budgeted funds for Assembly that is fair, based on need, and per Region Policies, prioritizes Intergroups that have not attended Assembly in the past. This distribution proposal is emailed to the board. 
4. The board approves the proposal as is or makes any changes that seem necessary and communicates this to BFDS and the treasurer no later than August 15, 2017.
5. No later than September 1, 2017, the treasurer lets each applicant know whether they received funding or not. Emails to those who receive funding include timing and instructions for registering and attending Assembly. 
6. Make sure your Representatives are registered for Assembly no later than September 15, 2017.
7. After Assembly, the treasurer writes support checks and hands them to the supported Representatives. The checks are for the representative support amount or actual costs, whichever is lower. Representatives need to give receipts to the treasurer at the time the check is written.
The fine print: To receive the funds, your Representative must be eligible, have registered for, and have attended Region One Assembly 2017. Funds are disbursed immediately after Assembly closes. Funds may only be used for expenses incurred at Assembly and travel to and from Assembly.
The Policy priorities are first, help those who have never sent representatives to Region One Assembly before. Then, help those who have not sent representatives in the last five years. Remaining funds go to others who need help with funding. Generally, Region helps with sending one Representative, although each Intergroup can send one Representative for each 10 groups it serves.
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